
Travel  industry  responds  to
rise in solo sojourners
By Stephanie Rosenbloom, New York Times

Vacations have long gone hand-in-hand with company: family
bonding, honeymoons, babymoons, bands of oats-sowing college
backpackers. Yet today, more and more travelers are going solo
— and they’re not who you might expect them to be.

Some 24 percent of people traveled alone on their most recent
overseas  leisure  vacation,  up  from  15  percent  in  2013,
according to the 2015 Visa Global Travel Intentions Study,
which was conducted across 25 countries by Millward Brown, a
market research organization. Among first-time travelers, solo
travel is even more popular, jumping to 37 percent, up from 16
percent in 2013. And while the stereotypical solo traveler has
traditionally been single and looking, a solo traveler these
days is just as likely, if not more likely, to be married or
in a committed relationship.

As  the  numbers  creep  up,  more  travel  brands  are  paying
attention. TakeSolos Holidays, one of the oldest and largest
companies  in  Britain  offering  guided  getaways  for  solo
travelers. The company has been around since 1982, but a few
weeks ago it introduced an American arm, Solos Vacations,
that’s beginning to offer escorted trips (to Italy and Britain
so far) throughSolosvacations.com. (Guided tours in general
are becoming more popular among solo travelers, according to
Visa’s research, up almost threefold compared with 2013.)
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